
Match Day Parking

M.C.C. would like to remind Members about the new major match day 
parking restrictions in force from 2016.

On weekdays, residents’ bays in surrounding streets are reserved for resident 
permit holders only from 8.30am to 6.30pm. These restrictions are also 
now in force in the area highlighted on the map during weekends and Bank 
Holidays when there are major matches.

If you arrive early and park in one of the streets affected, please ensure you 
do not park in a resident’s bay. M.C.C. encourages all visitors to Lord’s to 
use public transport whenever possible.

Thank you.


